GILES JUNIOR SCHOOL

Telephone: 01438 353374 email: admin@gilesjm.herts.sch.uk Website: www.gilesjm.herts.sch.uk



Headteacher: Miss. L. Whitby

Wednesday 7th September 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,

At Giles we love reading! We are determined to promote the importance of reading and encourage your children to develop a love of reading. Therefore, we are excited to invite you to a reading workshop and let you know about a reading fundraiser we have planned.

Parent Reading Workshops

The workshop will be an opportunity for us to share with you why supporting your child with reading is so important as well as ideas for listening to your child read and how to encourage reading for pleasure. After we have had a chance to talk through these key areas, you will then have the opportunity to visit your child in their classroom to share a book with them.

Please arrive at school for 2:00pm on either the following day: Tuesday 27th September – years 3 and 4 Wednesday 28th September – years 5 and 6

2:15-2:45 – Reading talk in the hall with Mrs Jones & Mrs Ford 2:45-3:00 – Share a book with your child in their classroom.

The gates will be open from 3pm; you will have the option to take your child at 3:00 if you would like to, as well as being able to collect siblings at that time too.

Reading fundraiser - Bedtime Stories

On Friday 7th October, we are inviting the children to come to school dressed in their pyjamas/onesies and bring in their favourite bedtime story. If you are able to, we are asking for donations via the School Gateway as we are raising money to replenish book corners with engaging, inclusive, fascinating, new books for the children to enjoy!

Yours sincerely,

Mrs L. Jones & Mrs A. Ford













